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CARE STANDARDS ARE CHANGING
New standards for all Health and Social Care Services are going to start in 2018.
Have Your Say Workshop – Galashiels 
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	NIN and ARC Scotland are arranging a workshop for people who get support to talk about the new standards.

It is your chance to have a say. 

The new standards will be used by the Care Inspectorate and Health Improvement Scotland.

	
	

	WHO?
	People who get support

	WHEN?
	Thursday 15 December, 10.00 – 12.30 pm 

	WHERE?
	The Interchange, Galashiels

	WHAT?
	A chance to say what you think about the new standards for health and social care services


NIN is the National Involvement Network. It is a large group of people with learning disabilities who share ideas and experiences of involvement. 

Places will be reserved on a first come first served basis. Use the booking form to get a place.
Care Standards Workshop Booking Form
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	DATE/VENUE

	10.00 – 12.30 pm

	Thursday 15 December
The Interchange, Galashiels 


	Name of Organisation:
	

	Contact Person:
	

	Contact email and phone:
	


	Name(s)
	Name of Support Person (if any)

	1.                          


	

	2. 


	

	3.


	


Please complete this Booking Form and return to Diane Eaton – diane.eaton@arcuk.org.uk, or to Diane Eaton at ARC Scotland, Unit 20, Hardengreen Business Centre, Eskbank, Midlothian, EH22 3NX. Please return by Thursday 8 December 2016.
